St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary

Thave come so that they may have life and have it to the full'

Dear Parents/Carers

RE Inspection

As you are aware, we were recently inspected by the Archdiocese of Liverpool who looked at the quality of Religious Education provided by our school. The inspection looked at 9 areas of school life, with each being graded individually and then a final overall grade being awarded. We are delighted to say that our school received an 'Outstanding' grade for all nine areas, plus an 'Outstanding' grade overall! This is the highest award that can be given to a school and we are all rightly proud of this. It would not be possible without the dedication of all staff and volunteer helpers, pupils and of course yourselves and all members of the St Elizabeth's community. We are still awaiting the final report and will provide you with access to this once it is available.

Sports Clubs

Please can we ask that parents and carers speak appropriately to the sports coaches who run the clubs after school. Unfortunately, we have had some incidents when this has not been the case and if it were to continue, we would have to consider removing some children from the sessions. If there are any issues with clubs, please speak to the coaches calmly and they will be happy to discuss your concerns.

Attendance

Well done to classes 2WH and 5BT for their excellent attendance last week. 5BT had an amazing 100%! Our overall total for last week was 95.2%, but unfortunately we expect it to be much lower next time as we have 37 children off today. Please ensure that children are in each day unless they are genuinely ill. Thank you.

KS2 Sats Meeting

The parents' meeting for KS2 Sats will be held on Thursday 8th February at 2pm in the Junior Hall. We will be giving important information about the contents of the tests and also giving advice as to how you can help your child.

Batteries

Please remember to send in your old batteries so that we are able to re-cycle them and save energy. We have a big container in the school which we are aiming to fill.

Half Term

Half term holiday begins next Friday 9th February at 3.00pm and we return to school on Monday 19th February at 8.55am.

Thank you

Mr Daniels



2nd February 2018

St Elizabeth's Mass Times

Saturday 5pm Sunday 9.30am

Forthcoming Events

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day

Wednesday 7th February Prayer Praise (9am)

Thursday 8th February KS2 Sats Meeting (2pm)

Friday 9th February School Nurse drop-in (2.30pm)

Break for half term (3pm)

Please note:

Please pay any outstanding dinner monies asap.

Please inform us of any changes to address or telephone numbers as we have not been able to contact some parents.